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Update to USGCRP Strategic Plan published in the Federal Register

December 1, 2015
The U.S. Global Change Research Program (USGCRP) released a triennial update to their 2012-2021 strategic plan this 

December. The strategic plan outlines research to understand, assess, predict, and respond to global change and includes strategies 

to connect human and Earth system research by working with federal agencies. The update to the plan has been published on the 

Federal Register with a public comment period lasting till January 30, 2016.  
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